
My family lives in the Hills at Cherry Creek, and we are continually effected by the
noise from aircraft arrivals and departures from
Centennial Airport.  I have reviewed the recommendations from the Part 150 Noise 
Study for Centennial Airport, and I would 
like all 12 of the recommendations to be implemented so that aircraft noise is 
effectively reduced over my residence and the neighborhood.
 
Best Regards,
John Stachowiak


